
From: Jennifer Hone
To: City Clerk Group
Subject: Council meeting on Dec 3, concern about creeks
Date: Thursday, November 21, 2019 2:58:52 PM

Please forward to council members:

Dear members, as a concerned citizen, I wish to express my opinion regarding zoning and
 setbacks for creeks/ waterways. I want to see strong protections for these resources by
 enforcing the required setbacks, where feasible.  Please include language that clearly states
 the steps for determining if the required setback from creeks and riparian habitat may be reduced
 upon an applicant’s request. This provision should apply to any request to modify City zoning or
 policy requirements.
Thank you.
  
Jennifer Hone
93110
mrpoohcat@gmail.com
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